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US-based Airline JetBlue and the Franco-American Commission announce 
new partnership to support French Fulbright teaching assistants' trips to the US!
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The airline tickets of 27 French Fulbright Teaching Assistants will be sponsored by JetBlue,
the sixth largest airline in the US with service to more than 100 destinations in the Americas,
for the Academic year 2024/2025. JetBlue operates a daily flight from Paris CDG to New York
and a daily flight from Paris to Boston, offering a new onboard experience on the transatlantic
routes. The FLTA program promotes diversity & inclusion as French grantees come from
diverse backgrounds and are placed throughout the United States in universities chosen
intentionally outside the most popular destinations.

Mrs. Martine Roussel, Executive Director of the Franco-Americain Commission said: 
“Fulbright France would like to sincerely thank JetBlue for its generous support which will
contribute to establish lasting personal and professional ties between our two countries, France
and the US. By teaching French in the USA, our FLTA grantees will become ambassadors of
France during their stay, and, once they return to France - where they often become English
teachers - they'll be promoting American culture.”
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